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Andrea Gyger

From: Richard at Log Hill 

Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 9:24 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: J. Paul Brown; Sen. Ellen Roberts

Subject: Comments - working draft CPF rules

Recognizing that this would likely require a change in law, in Colorado the rules/laws should be to preclude any 

campaign contributions from other than residents of the district in which a candidate is running, e.g. 

• a county level candidate (e.g. commissioner, sheriff, clerk, assessor, etc.) should only be able to receive 

campaign contributions from within the county 

• a candidate for the legislature should only be able to receive campaign contributions from residents of 

the respective state House or state Senate district 

We are tired of having millions of dollars pour in from New York and California in attempts to throw the local 

elections, or even from having wealthy residents of Boulder or Denver attempt to throw elections in Western 

Slope elections. 

Richard Wojciechowski 

Ouray County 




